
The Interoperability and Patient Access rule puts you first. This new rule gives you easy access to your health 

info on your mobile device. Starting in 2022, you will also be able to take your health info with you as you move 

between health plans. 

For more information visit: www.healthnet.com/interoperability 

Health Net of California, Inc. and Health Net Community Solutions, Inc. are subsidiaries of Health Net, LLC. Health Net is a 
registered service mark of Health Net, LLC. All rights reserved. 
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